
  

  

  

  

  

16 May 2017   

  

  

  

  

Dear Parent/Carer   

  

SECTION 48 INSPECTION OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND CATHOLIC LIFE 

OF THE SCHOOL  

  

The Religious Education and Catholic Life of our school is shortly to be inspected as part of 

the programme of regular school inspections for all Catholic schools in England and Wales. 

The Archbishop of Liverpool has appointed the Department for Christian Education to carry 

out this task. The inspectors will spend up to two days in the school/college observing lessons, 

talking to staff and pupils, analysing data and discussing emerging issues with senior managers.  

The inspection ends in a written report that the governors will send to you.   

  

If you have any views about the Catholic nature of our school/college and the provision of 

Religious Education you can write to the inspectors via the school/college or complete an 

online survey on the school website.  

  

Anything that you say will be treated in confidence.   

  

Yours faithfully  

  
Margaret Walsh SND Chair 

of Governors   

http://survey.stjulies.org.uk/index.php/survey/index?sid=493136&lang=en

